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Sorry Rangers, only one page this time --- next issue however will
consist of several pages, as I intend to send out a few extra copies to
where I think they will do us some good.

I guess all present enjoyed our affair at Haledon Fire Hall. The
ones I spoke to said they had the time of their lives. Suprise was the
number who came to look but not to dance. And wasn't Matty hot on thei
Lady Walpole's! .

Donit forget this Tuesday . . April 3 at the Passaiec Y.M.C.A.
This wont be an exhibition in any sense --- you'll be going for fun
and to encourage the Y to sponser some more folk dancing., Matty will
be playing and I've taught that geng all that will be done that night
so you won't get stuck to teach a lot of beginners.,

I received a letter from the Sagebrush Troubadours thanking us
for appearing in the Wright Revue with them, They say our performance
elicited a great deal of favourable comment. :

I intend to have Matty down on the 9th to work out with the new
recording outfit. It does a real professional cutting job!

We have a new longways dance to try out. Invented just for the
Rangers, If it works smooth with the group we'll name it The Rangers
Reel, Real smart, huh?

Happy hoppin'
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